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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

We are delighted that your child has chosen to do Art for GCSE, starting in September.  

 

GCSE Students buy an Art Pack that includes all the equipment they need for their 2-year course, to ensure 

they can complete independent studies at home and school.  You will not need to pay for as your child, as 

the cost will be covered by Pupil Premium. 

 

Please can you reiterate to your child that they need to look after them as they will need them for homework 

set and to complete artwork from lessons throughout the year. You will be able to purchase replacement 

items at the end of next year. We will contact you when this is available. Unfortunately, this will not be 

covered by Pupil Premium. 

 

The Art Pack includes: 

 A2 Plastic Carry Folder with handle 

 X1 A4 Hard Backed Quality Paper Sketchbook 

 Set 12 Premium Watercolours 

 Acrylic Tube Set   12 x 12ml tubes, 2 brushes 

 Anilinky 12 Pan Set 

 Set 5 Gold Taklon Brushes 

 Set 6 Sketching Pencils HB - 6B 

 Polycolour Coloured Pencils 24 Tin 

 Oil Pastels Pk 25 

 Staedtler Triangular Ballpoint Pens Pk 10 

 
 

 

The Art Packs will be issued before the end of term, in July. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the department if you have any queries regarding this. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M. Fullwood, Mr R. Field, Miss J. Wardle. 

Art Department 

 
 


